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welcome to  

Bridefield Crescent, Waterlooville 

Ideally located for amenities ad superb school catchments, ideal family home with ample living space for flexible living.  This ¾ bedroom detached 

large family home. the property is tucked away in a private residential cul de sac. Call today to arrange a viewing.  

Driveway  
Drop kerb access with off road parking for several 
vehicles. Access to rear garden. Path to entrance.  
 

Garage 

7' 4" x 18' 3" ( 2.24m x 5.56m ) 

Up and over door with side access. Power.  
 

Entrance Hall 
Door to front elevation. Textured ceiling. Smooth 
walls. Radiator. Understairs storage cupboard. Stairs 
rising to first floor level. Carpeted flooring. Door to:  
 

Cloakroom 

Double glazed window to front elevation. Textured 
ceiling. Part smooth part tiled walls. Low level WC. 
Radiator. Tiled flooring.  
 

Lounge / Diner 

20'  x 12' 1" ( 6.10m x 3.68m ) 

Double glazed to dual elevation. Textured ceiling. 
Coving. Smooth walls. Radiator. Carpeted flooring. 
Open plan layout. Serving hatch. Door to:  
 

Inner Hall 
Double glazed door and window to rear. Textured 
ceiling. Smooth walls. Radiator. Carpeted flooring. 
Door to:  
 

Study 

8' 1" x 10' 4" ( 2.46m x 3.15m ) 

Double glazed to side elevation. Textured ceiling. 
Smooth walls. Storage cupboard. Radiator. Carpeted 
flooring. Door to:  
 

Playroom / Bedroom Four 

8'  x 10' 3" ( 2.44m x 3.12m ) 

Double glazed to front elevation. Textured ceiling. 
Smooth walls. Radiator. Carpeted flooring. 

 

Kitchen  
15' 4" x 11' 3" ( 4.67m x 3.43m ) 

Double glazed window and door to dual elevation. 
Textured ceiling. Part smooth part tiled walls. 
Modern fitted kitchen comprising of one and a half 
bowl stainless steel sink and drainer with mixer tap. 
Four ring gas hob, dual oven with hood. Space and 
plumbing for a range of appliances. Combi boiler.   
 

Landing 

Double glazed to side elevation. Loft access.  
Textured ceiling. Smooth walls. Storage cupboard. 
Carpeted flooring.   
 

Bedroom Three 

8'  x 11' 9" ( 2.44m x 3.58m ) 

Double glazed to front elevation. Textured ceiling. 
Smooth walls. Radiator. Carpeted flooring.  
 

Bedroom Two  
12' 1" x 8'  ( 3.68m x 2.44m ) 

Double glazed to side elevation. Textured ceiling. 
Smooth walls. Radiator.  Carpeted flooring.  
 

Bedroom One  
16' 8" x 12' 1" ( 5.08m x 3.68m ) 

Double glazed to front elevation. Textured ceiling. 
Smooth walls. Radiator. Carpeted flooring.   
 

Bathroom 

6' 5" x 8' 1" ( 1.96m x 2.46m ) 

Double glazed to rear elevation. Smooth ceiling. Part 
smooth part tied walls. Modern fitted bathroom 
comprising of bath. Shower cubicle. Pedestal wash 
hand basin. Low level  push button flush W/C. 
Radiator.  
 

Driveway  

Drop kerb access with off road parking for several 
vehicles. Access to rear garden. Path to entrance.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 023 9226 2447 

 
Waterlooville@fox-and-sons.co.uk 

 

81B London Road, WATERLOOVILLE, 

Hampshire, PO7 7ES 

 fox-and-sons.co.uk  

welcome to 

Bridefield Crescent,  

Waterlooville 

• Detached House 

• ¾ Bedrooms 

• Garage 

• Driveway 

• Cul de sac Location 
 

Tenure: Freehold EPC Rating: C 
 

 

 

offers in excess of  

£425,000 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Property Ref: 

WLV108767 - 0005 

 

view this property online  fox-and-sons.co.uk/Property/WLV108767 

1. MONEY LAUNDERING REGULATIONS Intending purchasers will be asked to produce identification documentation at a later stage and we 

would ask for your co-operation in order that there is no delay in agreeing the sale. 2. These particulars do not constitute part or all of an offer 

or contract. 3. The measurements indicated are supplied for guidance only and as such must be considered incorrect. Potential buyers are 

advised to recheck measurements before committing to any expense. 4. We have not tested any apparatus, equipment, fixtures or services and 

it is in the buyers interest to check the working condition of any appliances. 5. Where an EPC, or a Home Report (Scotland only) is held for this 

property, it is available for inspection at the branch by appointment. If you require a printed version of a Home Report, you will need to pay a 

reasonable production charge reflecting printing and other costs. 6. We are not able to offer an opinion either written or verbal on the content 

of these reports and this must be obtained from your legal representative. 7. Whilst we take care in preparing these reports, a buyer should 

ensure that his/her legal representative confirms as soon as possible all matters relating to title including the extent and boundaries of the 

property and other important matters before exchange of contracts. 

Fox & Sons  is a trading name of Sequence (UK) Limited which is registered in England and Wales under company number 4268443, Registered Office is Cumbria House, 

16-20 Hockliffe Street, Leighton Buzzard, Bedfordshire, LU7 1GN.  VAT Registration Number is 500 2481 05.   

 


